


















































Case Number: 194137

6 December 2021

Boyuan Holdings Limited 

Dear Adam Carmody 

Re: Servicing of the proposed planning proposal at 657 The Northern Road, 
Cobbitty.  

Thank you for your enquiry about the water-related servicing requirements for your proposed 
development at Lot 2 DP1216380 657 NORTHERN RD, Cobbitty. 

The general information below, is provided to assist you in considering options for your site. The 
information is based on our system as of the date of this letter. The information below is as 
follows: 

Water: 

 The development is located within the Narellan South water supply zone (WSZ) which 

has limited capacity to service growth. 

 Drinking water servicing of the 3,800 lot development is required via the proposed Oran 

Park WSZ.  

 The Oran Park reservoirs and associated infrastructure are currently programmed to be 

delivered in 2022/23. This delivery timeframe is subject to change.  

Wastewater: 

The development is located within the Lowes Creek catchment and drains to proposed SP1209 

via proposed Lowes Creek carrier section 1. Sydney Water plans to deliver these assets by 

2023/24. This is subject to funding approval.  

Stage 1 servicing of Lowes Creek catchment (SP1209) 

 SP1209 will transfer flow to West Camden Water Recycling Plant (WRP) via SP1198. 

Refer to attached locality plan. 








